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This update is provided to inform the Board of progress made each month on our Early
Learning Expansion (ELE) Project.

Focus Groups: Drs. Zaher and Sroka facilitated faculty focus group discussions on February
23, March 1st and March 7th. Future meetings include March 17th and a Parent/Community
Focus group on March 29th.

Site Visits: Members of the ELE focus groups participated in site visits to programs in
District 26, District 25, and District 59 to learn about their instructional approach and
facilities planning.

ELE Team Meeting: The ELE team, composed of administration and our consultants, will
meet again on March 10 to review information received to date and discuss project
parameters.


